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July 23, 2018 

 

 

Greetings, 

 

As the summer is in full swing, we’d like to take this opportunity to provide you with two 

important pieces of information: 

 

 The Town of Hempstead prohibits smoking of any kind in all parks and beaches.  

 The next community celebration will take place on Thursday, August 30
th

 @ Beginnings. 

 

 

Please check our website for more information regarding beach rules and regulations and the 

upcoming community gathering. 

 

On behalf of the entire Atlantic Beach Estates Association Board, we thank you for your 

continued support and hope to see you at Beginnings! 

  

 

 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

Salvatore Gargano 

President  

Atlantic Beach Estates Association 

 


